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North East Scotland Pension Fund divests from arms companies complicit in the occupation of Palestine
In 2018 a Freedom of Information request disclosed North East Scotland Pension Fund investments in 26 arms companies totalling £34.2 million (link to Press & Journal article). Following an intensive and successful divestment campaign by Aberdeen SPSC as part of a coalition of organisations and individuals of conscience in Aberdeen and Aberdeenshire, we are delighted to announce that NESPF has ceased investments in 23 arms companies, 10 of which are complicit in the Occupation of Palestine.

A huge thanks to all of you who have written to your councillors to express your outrage towards the shameful investment in companies complicit with human right abuses and war crimes. Unfortunately, a Freedom of Information request in 2020 suggests that NESPF continues to invest in 3 arms companies (Ricardo, Rolls Royce, Ultra Electronics). Please join our campaign to mount pressure on Scottish pension funds and demand full divestment from unethical industries that perpetuate environmental destruction as well as global misery and poverty.
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2018 26 £34.2 million 10 £3.5 million

2020 3% £5.2 million o £0





*Ricardo; Rolls Royce; Ultra Electronics 
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